
WARNING
 A zombie outbreak has occurred in your area;

DO NOT
PANIC!

you may have been infected.

The Center for Disease Control

For your safety and the safety of mankind,
report to:

has set up a testing and quarantine zone.

 16961 Weseman Rd. Redding CA 96001
On October 31st, 2015 @ 7:00 pm for testing.

This notification ensures your entry into the quarantine zone.
YOU MUST BRING THIS NOTIFICATION**

To secure safe passage to the quarantine zone:
Be prepared to defend yourself 

(dress as a zombie hunter)
or blend in, zombies can’t tell the difference

                                                        (dress as the undead)

Finger foods,
 drinks and cocktails will be served

If lost, or
reinforcements are
needed, contact
Command Center
530-604-2936

YOU MUST BRING THIS NOTIFICATION

WARNING


